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Kirkland, April

From: Sue Ely <sely@nrcm.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 3:24 PM
To: Beyer, Jim R
Subject: [EXTERNAL SENDER]  Questions about the 2nd procedural order 

Hi Jim,  

I called and left a message about a few questions I have on the 2nd procedural order.  Are you available today for a 

quick call?   

 

I'm wondering if it will be ok fro me to send one letter to both DEP and LUPC and also have a question about the 

mitigation/compensation topic for the hearings.  Before I go ahead a send my memo, I thought it might be simpler to 

just double-check that I understand.   

 

I'm available at 430-0175 or my cell 907-723-6033 

 

Thanks,  

Sue 


